IMF Spring Meeting

April 11 & 12, 2012
On Wednesday, April 11, 2012, the 2012 IMF Spring Meeting was held at Comfort Inn & Suites in Pittsburgh, PA.  There were 54 attendees (see attached list) at this year’s Spring Meeting.
In the business portion of today’s meeting, Ken Eakin reported that there is currently a balance of $78,235.79 in the IMF treasury.  Gary Shreve said that there were 35 paid member companies for 2012.  The 2012 IMF Fall Meeting will tentatively be October 17 & 18, 2012.  Mr. Jason Gahan of LeTourneau Technologies is the current 2012 IMF President.  Mr. Steve Prock of Latrobe Specialty Steel is currently the 2012 IMF VP Programs. A discussion was held on possible turnkey university funded research projects.  Some ideas included computer modeling of BP ingot solidification, hydrogen pickup issues, swirl upgate designs, flux testing and NDT testing of ingots.  The following universities will be contacted-- Carnegie Mellon; Colorado School of Mines; South Dakota School of Mines; University of Illinois @ Urbana; Missouri Science & Technology; University of Pittsburgh; Youngstown State; Case Western Reserve; Virginia Tech; Drexel; Lehigh; McMaster; Michigan Technological University.  Also discussed was possible research by the FIA education unit and a Chinese literature search by Dr. Lifeng Zhang.  The need for more membership input at future IMF meetings was stressed.  Member companies need to share their successes & failures with the membership if this organization is to thrive.  Some papers from the ICRF Conference in Aachen, Germany may be given at the next IMF Fall Meeting including "Numerical Simulation Analysis of Ingot A-Segregation" and "Bottom Pouring of Hollow Ingots".  Many companies are currently involved with expansions and improvements.  LeTourneau will be investing $50 million in melt shop and finishing improvements.  ENS is installing a VOD at Irvine, PA (start-up Dec. 1, 2012).  CarTech and Latrobe Specialty Steel have merged and upgrades are planned both in Reading, PA and Latrobe, PA.  A new $500 million greenfield plant is being built in Huntsville, AL.  Sumitomo bought Standard Steel and is installing a new degasser and expanding BP operations at Burnham, PA.  ATI Brackenridge is building a new $1.1 billion hot mill with start-up scheduled for mid-2013.  Vesuvius recently bought Metallurgica.  The use of dolomite as runner fill instead of chromite sand was discussed.          
Excellent presentations were made today on “Ingot Bottom Pouring @ Republic Steel Canton” by Ed Wills of Republic Steel and "Ingot Bottom Pouring @ ArcelorMittal Coatesville--Use of a Runner Trap" by Ryan VanderMeulen.  In addition, an informative overview of the ATI Allegheny Ludlum Brackenridge, PA production facilities was given by George Rader of ATI Allegheny Ludlum prior to tomorrow's IMF Tour of their plant.         
On Thursday, April 12, 2012, a fantastic tour of ATI Allegheny Ludlum Brackenridge, PA production facilities was conducted.  Many thanks to all ATI Allegheny Ludlum Brackenridge, PA personnel for the wonderful plant visit.
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